
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Delineation Report De La Sierra Trucking
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 7:53:59 AM
Attachments: De La Sierra Trucking Delineation Rpt.pdf

Good Morning,
I have attached a preliminary delineation report recapping our initial assessment for the above site. 
 Please review and advise us.  Feel free to contact us with any questions.
 

Thank You
 

Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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